
 
 

 
 
October 11, 2022 
 
Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission  
45 L Street NE  
Washington, D.C. 20554  
 
Re: MB Docket Nos. 20-401 and 17-105; RM-11854 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
The radio broadcasters listed below write to request that the Federal Communications 
Commission disregard the comments previously filed on our behalf in the above-
referenced proceeding because they do not accurately reflect our views. Contrary to 
what the comments indicate, the undersigned do not support the GeoBroadcast 
Solution’s (GBS) Petition1 or believe that it would benefit our stations or the public. 
Thus, to correct the record we ask the Commission to remove those comments 
previously filed under our name in support of the petition at issue. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/Scott Poese__________________________________ 
Owner and General Manager 
Ranchland Broadcasting (KBRX AM/FM) 
 
 
/s/ Warren Epstein                            .                                   
Executive Director of Marketing and Communications 
Pikes Peak State College 
 

 
1 Petition for Rulemaking of GeoBroadcast Solutions, LLC, RM-11854 (Mar. 13, 2020). 


